
                                                                       

 

Brothers and Sisters in Christ:  

Welcome to the 2024 Annual Gathering. We are so excited to have you here and we 

hope the next 3 days are spirit filled! We can’t wait to see what God has in store for all 

of us as we gather for worship, fellowship, exchange of ideas and spiritual growth. We 

have many wonderful things planned and we hope that you will take advantage of our 

many offerings.  We pray that this weekend is all that you had hoped for and more! 

This packet includes the gathering schedule and a hotel map to help you navigate. As 

you register, you will receive a nametag, a gathering cup and a T-shirt, if you ordered 

one. Your AG Binder, if you ordered one, will also be available at this time at the 

Information Booth. If you don’t receive all of these items here or there are issues with 

your shirt, please follow up with the registration team. In addition to these items, the 

Information Desk will have maps of the area and our staff can answer any questions 

about our city, should you choose to venture out into the heat!  Remember, July in Las 

Vegas will be warm outside, but cool inside.  It is best  to dress in layers.  

There is a rooftop pool that is open from 9am to 10pm Friday and Saturday. In 

addition, there is live music and other offerings right outside the Plaza doors at the 

Fremont Street Experience. You can find more information about these offerings at the 

Information Booth at the Gathering.  

In order to allow for opportunities to explore the city, we have scheduled our 

evening activities to end early. If you do not wish to explore the city, you are welcome to 

bring your guitars and/or voices to the ballroom for informal jam sessions or social 

gathering.  

Free wi-fi is available in your rooms. Wi-fi is LIMITED in the Ballroom and other 

Hotel areas. PLEASE DOWNLOAD THE GATHERING DOCUMENTS to your device 

PRIOR to arriving or in your room to ensure there are no problems.  

If you need anything while you are here, the host committee will be wearing colored 

(red, blue, white, black) polo shirts with our LITD logo. We are happy to help with 

anything you need. Do not hesitate to reach out for anything that makes your time here 

more comfortable. There is also an information table located just inside the ballroom 

doors where volunteers are available to help and answer questions.  

Prayer boxes are located in various locations around the Ballroom for any prayer 

requests. We will have people praying over those during the gathering.  
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- For Pre-Gathering Concerns: Please Email 

Communications@lightinthedesertviadecristo.org 

- For Questions or Concerns Throughout the Weekend: Please visit the Information 

Booth located just inside the Ballroom Main Doors. Or look for a Host Committee 

Member dressed in a Light in the Desert Polo. 

- For Any Transportation Needs: Please Call Fred Robinson: (702) 460-9296  

 

 

Thank you for hearing God’s call to be here with us this weekend, anything we can do to 

make your stay better, please let us know.  

 

God Loves You and So Do We,  

The Host Team 


